
Parish of St Anthony and Our Lady of Mercy 

Beverley High Road, HU6 7JJ 

Email: st.anthonyhull@rcdmidd.org.uk 

Website: http://stanthonyhull.org.uk 

   
 Parish Priest: Fr Joseph Pinakkattu 

   28 Inglemire Lane, Hull HU6 7TA  

   Tel:  850767     

 Deacon: Rev Robert Shakesby 

   Tel:     470456 
 

 

 

Sunday  4th SUNDAY IN ORDNARY TIME     

28th January  10.00 am: Mass 
  

Monday  Weekday in Ordinary Time                          

29th January  No Mass 

  

Tuesday  Weekday in Ordinary Time                                

30th January  No Mass 

  

Wednesday  St John Bosco 

31st January  No Mass 

  

Thursday  Weekday in Ordinary Time                                

1st February  No Mass 

  

Friday   THE PRESENTATION OF OUR LORD             

2nd February  No Mass 

  

Saturday  St Blaise and St Ansgar 

3rd February  No Mass 

  

Sunday  5TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

4th February  10.00 am: Mass 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

Racial Justice Sunday, 28th January 2024 
 

“Seeing one another in the life of the Church” 
 

God of light and truth, 

you call all men and women to live lives of holiness and 

justice. 

Help us to see in one another: a heart which is tender, a mind 

which is humble 

and a care for our brothers and sisters; 

so that together we may build up the Body of Christ as a sign 

of hope and mercy for all. 

We make this prayer through Jesus our Lord. 

Amen. 

 
--------------------------- 

 

The words of Pope Francis, taken from his encyclical letter Fratelli 

Tutti – on fraternity and social friendship: 

 

Come, Holy Spirit, show us your beauty, 

reflected in all the peoples of the earth, 

so that we may discover anew 

that all are important and all are necessary, 

different faces of the one humanity 

that God so loves. 

Amen. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Fr Joseph will be away during January and there will be no weekly 

Mass whilst he is away.  Thank you to Fr Damien, who will be saying 

Mass for us on Sundays whilst Fr Joseph is away. 

 

Weekly Mass times at local parishes can be found via their 

website/newsletters 

 

Our Lady of Lourdes and St Peter Chanel 

https://ollspc.com/mass-times-2/ 

St Vincent’s 

https://stvincentshull.wordpress.com/newsletters/  

 

Please pray for: Alex Reynolds, Kathleen Frank, Walter Watts, Peter 

Bourne, Françoise Awre, Jane Hunt, Joan Berry, and all others whose 

anniversaries occur during the coming week.  
 

----------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

Rotas for 28th January 
  

Readers                              Eucharistic Ministers 
First Reading:           Isabel   Keith 

Second Reading:   John   Mike 

Intercessions:        Eileen  
 

Rotas for 4th February 
  

Readers                              Eucharistic Ministers 
First Reading:           Dave C.  Chris 

Second Reading:   Lynne   Kath 

Intercessions:        Margaret F. 

 

Please let Chris know of any changes so newsletter rotas can be 

updated accordingly – contact details overleaf.  

  



 
Notices 

 

Confirmation sessions 

The first meeting for candidates will be at 4.30pm on Tuesday 6th 

February in Church.  Please arrive as promptly as you can – students 

who have an after- school session at SMC should aim to join us as 

soon as they can after that. 

 

Lourdes: Annual Thanksgiving Mass and Coffee Morning 
The Hull Lourdes Sick Fund will be celebrating their Annual 

Thanksgiving Mass at Sacred Heart Church, Southcoates Lane on 10th 

February at 10.30am.  It will be followed by a Coffee Morning in the 

Parish Hall.  All are welcome. 

 

If you are unable to attend, but would like to support The Hull 

Lourdes sick fund, why not donate a Tombola or raffle prize? 

Tickets for the Coffee Morning are £2.50, or you can pay on the door. 

 

SVP food donations 
SVP are collecting for supplementary food hampers.  All items 

gratefully received – please out them in the donations box in the 

Church porch.  Donations will be given to three families at St 

Anthony’s School.  Thank you for your continued support. 

 

SVP Coffee Afternoon 
The monthly SVP coffee afternoon will take place on Thursday 1st 

February, 2:00-4:00pm, in the Marist small hall, and on every first 

Thursday of the month.  All welcome. 

 

Children’s singing 
On Tuesday 6th February between 7:00pm and 8:00pm (following 

First Communion) there will be a singing session for young people in 

the Church 

 

St Anthony’s Christmas Card 
A BIG THANK YOU to: 

• Tamara for the picture 

• Matas for all the computer work in producing the card 

• Jean for collecting all the donations 

• Everyone who took part (4 cards were uncollected!). 

You raised £457.25 for EMBRACE Middle East, a Christian Charity 

which works in the Holy Land.  Thank you, to all. 

 

St Mary’s College Pilgrimage to Lourdes 2024 
St Mary’s College are taking a student Pilgrimage to Lourdes as part 

of our Diocesan Pilgrimage from 25th May – 1st June.  We still have a 

few places available. 

 

If you have any relatives or friends who may be interested and who 

attend SMC, please ask them to contact the Chaplaincy Team for 

details or talk to Mr or Mrs Coyle.  You can contact the School on 

01482 851136. 

 
Hospital Chaplain   
If you, or someone you know, is in hospital and would like a visit from 

the Chaplain, please contact Deacon Bob directly on 470456. 

 

Diocesan Directory / Catholic Voice 
Don’t forget to get your copy of the 2024 Diocesan Directory and 

upcoming February Catholic Voice. 

 

 

 

Items for the newsletter should be given by Wednesday for inclusion 

the following Sunday  

 

 


